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On 3 December 2019, we published our draft decision for the Minimum feed-in tariff review 

2020-21. This draft decision paper asks stakeholders for their views on our proposed minimum 

feed-in tariff for 2020-21.    

1. What do you think of the proposed minimum feed-in tariff for 2020-21? 

The minimum feed in tariff should not only be correlated with the wholesale price, but also take into 

account the proposed retail electricity prices.  

This will not be a step in the right direction, as the expected retail price is set to increase while the 

proposed feed in tariff price is set to decrease. This will only increase the profits of the electricity 

wholesalers and re-sellers, as a result this will only reduce the number of people installing the 

renewable energy (rooftop solar generating units). 


